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Vote by mail is crucial to ensuring voters have equal say in elections. Many people 

do not have the means to visit polling places, or are unable to take time off from 

work. In person voting is not a realistic method in today's advanced society and will 

lead to lower turn out, guaranteed. I believe the current process has worked well for 

most, if not all citizens, with very low occurrences of fraud. Why fix what isn't broken?  


